

Dear Parent/ Guardian,

Hearts for Youth inc. is pleased to announce that we will be holding 5 photography classes throughout March and April. The course will be instructed by Tom Roberts, a local photographer beginning **Wednesday**, **March 21**<sup>st</sup> and will continue onto March **28**<sup>th</sup>, **April 4**<sup>th</sup>, **April 11**<sup>th</sup> and **April 18**<sup>th</sup>. This is a very unique class where students will learn the history of photography, basic film, the use of different equipment and editing using Adobe Lightroom.

Students in grade 5 and above are welcome to attend, no experience is necessary! We will meet at the Macsherry Library from 3:30-5:00 pm on these days. Parents or guardians are responsible to drop students off and pick them up, as well as sign students in and out.

Please turn in these permission slips to the Hearts for Youth inc. office as soon as possible. If you have any questions about our Photography class please call (315) 482 – 9971 ext. 2130, or email us at hfy@alexandriacentral.org.

This project is made possible with funds from the Decentralization Program, a regrant program of the New York State Council on the Arts, with the support of Governor Andrew Cuomo and the New York state Legislature, and administered by the St. Lawrence County Arts Council.

## **Photography Program**

Please print students information

First Name:		Last Name:		· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
Age:	_ Grade:	Teacher:			
Address:		City:		Zip:	
Students pl	none Number _			· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·	
Emergency	Phone#:	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·			
Parents Em	nail:		<del></del>		
Parent Sign	nature:		Date		

